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Hello Florida North, and greetings from District 7, spanning all of Pinellas County from
Tarpon Springs to Terra Verde. We currently have 42 Al-Anon and 3 Alateen meetings
registered. Twenty-seven groups are meeting in person, six are hybrid, another six are
strictly zoom, and three remain suspended or non-confirmed. We have one group that may
remain electronic indefinitely.

Our District 7 meetings are held on the second Saturday of each month. September’s
meeting will be our first return to meeting in person. At that point our Thought Force on AA
members in Al-Anon Service will be sharing their findings for KBDM discussion.

Our public outreach effort during the St Pete Pride Festival in June turned out to be very
rewarding for all those involved, not just the individuals we meant to reach. The next event
on our radar is the annual Gratitude Luncheon/Dinner. The details have yet to be
determined, but I am sure our Dunedin Men’s AFG will do a bang-up job of hosting it.

Currently, we have open chair positions for Alateen Processor, Archives, Institutions, and
Public Information. Our DISL needed to step down, so this position is open as well. Our
good-ole dependable H.P. will be filling these in His perfect time.

District 7 will be hosting a Delegate’s Virtual Workshop on October 16, 2021 from 9:00 to
11:30 AM. Please join us to see how the Twelve Concepts can enrich your life, and the
people’s lives you encounter. Information on how to connect with us via Zoom can be found
on our Area 9 website.

Many blessings,
Shelly F.
District 7 Representative

https://www.afgarea9.org/uploads/4/3/4/9/43490087/district_7_virtual_workshop_2021-10-16.pdf
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